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commentletters

From: Susan Tennyson <susanjtennyson@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:43 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16

State Water Board, 
 
I am a Homeowner in the San Juan Water District. We have worked hard and been successful at 
meeting the required 33% reduction in usage. We understand the future required reduction amount is 
going to be reviewed and decided on 2/2/16. With a greater amount of rain fall already this season 
and healthy snow levels and more of each expected we request you delay an opinion on further 
mandated reductions until April when we can more accurately determine the need to do so. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Susan Tennyson 
San Juan Water Customer 
Granite Bay CA 
 
 
 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


